
 

Join HHS Zoom Webinar (please use this link OUTSIDE of Citrix for HHS)

https://hhsc.zoom.us/j/68246510420?pwd=MHBaYjFES2RRQ1JaQ0VjM1NweTFoQT09

Password: 510442

iPhone one-tap: Canada: 8557038985,,68246510420#,,,,*510442# (Toll Free)

Or Telephone: Canada: 855 703 8985 (Toll Free)

Webinar ID: 682 4651 0420

 

Questions? Contact Sue Pantitis  Tel:  905-521-2100 x73661 or pantitis@hhsc.ca

 

PoET (Prevention of Error Based Transfers) is an
award-winning ethics quality improvement project
that has successfully sustained a 68 per cent
reduction in repeated end of-life transitions of
long-term care residents between care settings in
the Central West Local Health Integration Network
(LHIN). The project has been supported by Health
Quality Ontario’s IDEAS (Improving & Driving
Excellence Across Sectors) Advanced Learning
Program Alumni Award and also produced the
Accreditation Canada Leading Practice
Individualized Summary. PoET supports long-term
care homes to bring habits and practices more
closely in line with Ontario’s Health Care Consent
Act. When a home launches PoET, a PoET Spread
Leader will work with staff to identify changes to
test, and then support staff in making, measuring,
and sustaining those changes. The goal of PoET is
to ensure LTC homes understand how to provide
care that the resident wants and can benefit from.

C O M M U N I T Y  S E R V I C E  A G E N C I E S

POET (PREVENTION OF ERROR-BASED TRANSFERS)  & 
THE HEALTH CARE CONSENT ACT

March 12, 2021 | 2:00 - 3:00 pm

Organized by Program for Ethics & Care Ecologies 

Dr. Jill Oliver, Community Ethicist & PoET Project Lead, William Osler Health System
Nipa Chauhan, PoET Spread Leader, William Osler Health System

Theresa Nitti, PoET Southwest Spread Leader, William Osler Health System
 


